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Dear Parents & Carers
A warm welcome to you all in this our first newsletter of

the new year. A particularly warm welcome to all of our
new parents and carers who have joined us this term. 

To begin with in 2020 I want to share some wonderful news.
This term we have appointed Miss Joy Hayward as manager
and Mrs Caroline Rolls as Deputy Manager. Joy and Caroline
have worked in a variety of roles at Unicorn are now more
than ready to take on the challenges of management. Of
course, they are indeed fortunate to be surrounded by a
close-knit team of highly qualified and caring staff. Together
with Mrs Lindsey Woodfine (our other qualified teacher) and
Mrs Joanne Cauldwell, office manager) they will form the
management team in the nursery.

Now, Spring term is traditionally a very busy time and this
will be no exception. We have lots of interesting activities and
events this time round, and please check for details on
Tapestry; we are currently in the process of planning our first
trip of the new decade!

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for all your
support over the past twelve months and hopefully, with your
continued backing for the nursery, we will make 2020 even
better. 
Thank you, from Louise, Joy, Caroline and all the Unicorn
team

Onward into a new decade   
Maes

bury

REMEMBER: All details will also be posted on Tapestry as soon as they
are current. Any problems logging on? Speak to a member of staff.

Chinese New Year
Saturday January 25th
Celebrate the Chinese New Year
with everybody here at Unicorn.
Remember, 2020 will be the Year
of the Rat. With games, activities

and tasting Chinese food. 

Valentine’s Day
Friday February 14th
Come to our Unicorn Valentine’s
Cafe!

Pancake Day
Tuesday February 25th
Plenty of pancakes to toss, to
eat and then, to run off the
calories, a Pancake Race!

HERE AT UNICORN 
Classic Car & Bike Show
Sunday May 17th 2020

Good food and drink, Bouncy Castle, Stalls etc. Please
bring along your classic car or bike, No need to pre-

book. £1 entry Kids are FREE

Joy Hayward and Caroline Rolls

COMING UP AT UNICORN



supports...

Saving Lives in the Third World

Unicorn Nursery supports Water Aid, which helps provide
clean, safe water for children around the world, as well as
educa�ng on water hygiene. You can support them too, on:

wateraid.org/uk  Supports Hope
House Oswestry

Thank you for all your help in the
fund-raising we did last year. This
year we have nominated three
charities that we will be support-
ing, including a very local one,
Hope House, OswestryGOOD CAUSESGOOD CAUSES

Future Plans
We are extending our Forest School this year. We plan to construct
an outdoor classroom for children to work, and to shelter from the
very worst of the weather, whilst still enjoying the ‘great outdoors.’
Forest School is an important part of Unicorn Nursery. We are very
fortunate that Mrs Woodfine is also Level 3 Forest School trained
and so children can access Forest School on a regular basis.

Forest School
NEWS


